
FACULTY SENATE RESOLUTION 97-04 

 

Whereas the Faculty Senate by SR 87-07 recommended the creation of an ombuds office; and 

Whereas a report researching the parameters of implementing an ombuds program at LSU has been 

submitted, dated September 15, 1997, by Michelle A. Masse and Ralph Kinney; 

Therefore, be it resolved that the LSU Faculty Senate: 

1. Recommends that this office initially service faculty only; 

2. Specifically recommends that the ombuds office be staffed by two persons with faculty status so 

that the entire faculty can be served appropriately. 
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